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Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
From: Amber Griffin <Amber_Griffin@eogresources.com>Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 3:09 PMTo: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; 'Amber Groves'Subject: Windmill ATI State #3 (2RP-3922)

Sorry about the delay in notice, but excavation work for the Windmill ATI State #3 (2RP-3922) began yesterday 
afternoon.   
 
Thank you, 
 Amber Griffin 
Rep Safety & Environmental II EOG Resources – Artesia Division 105 S. 4th Street Artesia, NM 88210 575-748-4111 (Office) 575-513-8799 (Cell) 

  


